(1/23/18) Board Meeting
A-2239(a)-(c)
Deadline: 12/22/17 by 12 noon

From: Lee Heringer

To: commentletters )

Subject: Comments to A-2239(a)-(c) P ECEIVE E)

Date: Monday, December 11, 2017 1:10:06 PM = 4
12-11-17
SWRCB Clerk

Dear Clerk to the Board Townsend,

| feel that these honerous new regulations are unecssary, especially given the broad brush approach that seems to be
the new norm. An orchard grower in Modesto is not the same as a dairy farmer in Tulare or a vineyardist in Napa or
vegetable grower in Salinas. There are countless variables in each farming method or crop grown. This broad
approach adds burdensome regulations to growers in areas that may not have problems to begin with.

The old system was achieving the goals aimed for. Why add to them?

Sincerely,

Lee Heringer

2500 Oak Park Ave
Chico, CA 95928
leeh@mtchicoranch.com
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